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Memorandum of Understanding 

Department of Public Policy and Administration, 

College of Health and Human Services 

March 2019 (for 2018 review) 

This Memorandum of Understanding outlines the consensus reached by the Department of 

Public Policy and Administration, the College of Health and Human Services, and the Division of 

Academic Affairs, based on the recently conducted program review (Self-study in 2015-16, 

National Association of Schools of Public Affairs and Administration (NASPAA) Accreditation 

Site Visit in 2017, and UPRC report in September, 2018). It describes the goals to be achieved, 

and the actions to be undertaken by all parties to this MOU to achieve these goals, during the 

next program review cycle. Progress toward goals is to be addressed in an annual report. 

The Department offers an MPA - Master of Public Administration in face-to-face and hybrid 

distance learning modes. Options in the degree program include Public Works Administration 

and Urban Affairs. Each degree option requires 39 units; 42 units with an internship. Graduate 

certificate programs include Employer-Employee Relations, Public Management Analysis, and 

Public Sector Financial Management. The Department has eliminated of two certificates 

(Transportation and Urban Executive Management) based and ─
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